
 

The U.S. Navy has prepared a Draft Supplemental Environmental 
Impact Statement/Overseas Environmental Impact  

Statement (EIS/OEIS) to reassess the potential environmental 
impacts associated with conducting proposed ongoing and future 
training and testing activities within the Northwest Training and 

Testing (NWTT) Study Area beyond 2020. 

The U.S. Navy  
INVITES YOU TO PARTICIPATE 

in the Northwest Training and Testing  
Supplemental EIS/OEIS  

Public Involvement Process 

Open House Public 
Meetings: 5 to 8 p.m. 

 

Arrive and submit comments 
anytime during the open house.  
No presentation or formal oral 

comment session will be conducted.  

Thursday, May 2, 2019 
Red Lion Hotel Eureka Ballroom 

1929 Fourth St.  
Eureka, Calif. 

Friday, May 3, 2019 
Dana Grey Elementary School 

Multipurpose Room 
1197 Chestnut St. 
Fort Bragg, Calif. 

Public Involvement 

The Navy welcomes substantive 
comments on the Draft Supplemental 

EIS/OEIS. Comments may be submitted 
at the public meetings, online at 

www.NWTTEIS.com,  
or by mail to: 

Naval Facilities Engineering  
Command Northwest 

Attention: NWTT Supplemental  
EIS/OEIS Project Manager 

3730 N. Charles Porter Ave., Building 385 
Oak Harbor, WA 98278-3500 

Comments must be postmarked or 
received online by May 28, 2019, for 

consideration in the Final 
Supplemental EIS/OEIS. 

Individuals requiring reasonable accommodations, please contact  
Julianne Stanford, Public Affairs Officer, at 360-396-1630 or 

julianne.stanford@navy.mil. 

The draft supplement is available online at www.NWTTEIS.com or at the 
following locations in California: Fort Bragg Branch Library; Humboldt County 

Public Library, Arcata Branch Library; Humboldt County Public Library, Eureka 
Main Library; and Redwood Coast Senior Center. Additional public meetings 

will be held in Washington, Oregon, and southeastern Alaska. 




